ASSUMPTION HIGH SCHOOL

2170 Tyler Lane % Louisville, Kentucky 40205 & 502-458-9551 & www.ahsrockels.org

February 9, 2021
Dear Parents,

Thank you for making one of the best decisions you can make as a parent - cheosing Assumption High School fot
your daughter! We recognize the investment you are making in your daughter’s future, and we promise to be good
stewatds of this investment. These next four years will go by quickly. Together, we will ensure that when your
daughter graduates, she will be ready for college and career, service and leadership, and the many oppottunities she
will have for achieving her goals.

One of my roles as president is to administer the budget and work with out board of directors to meet the fiduciary
responsibilities of operating our school. The Assumption Board of Directors has set tuition for the 2021-2022
school year at $14,550 (which includes your daughter’s Tablet PC) for those who pay in full by July 1, 2021. We
also offer a sister discount of $500 for families with more than one daughter entolled, which will be applied to the
second daughtet’s account.

We continue to use an electronic system which allows you to enter your student’s information, select your payment
option, and pay the registration fee of §225 securely online. Completing this form and paying the registration fee is
the important first step in the registration process. Please complete the registration form, tuition selection form, and
pay the $225 fee by following technology instructions enclosed in this letter.

Also, please note that financial aid applications can be found on out website undet Admissions and are due
February 28, 2021 to FACTS. If you have any questions regarding tuition, tuition payment plans, ot financial aid,
please contact our Finance Office at 502-271-2513.

In addition, Assumption offers numerous scholarship opportunities. Information on 2021-2022 scholarships can be
found on our website under Admissions. Scholarship Applications are due by 4:00 p.m. on March 2, 2021. If
you have any questions regarding scholarship applications, please contact our Advancement Office at 502-271-2511.

All of us at AHS recognize the sacrifices out families make to send their daughters to Assumption. Out ptiorities in
setting tuition include investing in our exceptional faculty and staff, enhancing our superior academic program, and
maintaining our technological edge. Additionally, AHS will allocate more resources to out financial aid program than -
ever before to support families in need for the coming year. I will add that tuition covers only part of the actual cost |
of educating your daughter. The difference is met through fundraising and the generosity of our donors.

I personally want to thank you for choosing Assumption. We are committed to providing your daughter not only an
exceptional education but also outstanding opportunities for growth and development - academically, personally, and
spiritually. I wish you many blessings in the weeks and months ahead as your daughter prepates to begin het high
school careet. We are so happy that you and she will be part of the Assumption family.

Sincerely,

My 2y

Mary Lang

President
A Nationally Recognized School of Excellence Sponsored by the Sisters of Mercy




